
Intercapitular Assembly,   February - March 2001

In accordance with the Art. No 223 of our Constitutions and Directory,  the General

Government has decided that our next Interchapter Assembly will take place from 26th

February to 10th March 2001 at CRI (Conference of Religious, India) New Delhi, India.

Further details  regarding the time schedule and agenda for the assembly  will be

communicated to you later. I would welcome  your suggestions and proposals for a fruitful

celebration of this important event  of the Congregation. Your suggestions and proposals

can be made now  or later on.

New Delhi is the capital and the third largest  city of India and is well connected by air from

any part of the world. The whether in the months of February - March is normally between

15  and  25   degree centigrade.  In New Delhi, we have a community (eight members)

very near to the venue of the Assembly, the PDDM has two communities of eight and four

members each  and the FSP  has one community of  six members. In India we have

eleven communities  spread among the major cities of the country. Our community in New

Delhi  takes care of a book centre  which is situated  almost at the centre of the city and a

mini-media centre attached to the community. Should anyone like to explore  the mystery

and mysticism of India, you are welcome to plan your trip accordingly.


